
            

      

 

 

Dike-New Hartford 

Preschool and Kindergarten Registration 

2019-2020 School Year 

                         Begins February 15th and ends March 1st  
  

Registration will begin for DNH early childhood classes on Friday, February 15th. If you have a child you would like to 
register for Preschool, PreK, or Kindergarten for the 2019-2020 school year, please do so starting February 15th.  
Preschool and PreK attendance is on a first come, first served basis. 

To register, you may stop in the Dike or New Hartford Elementary offices to get a packet. In the packet, there is one 
(blue) paper that needs to be filled out in order to get your child on the formal list for next year.   

  

If you have any questions: 

For Dike classes, call 319-989-2487 and ask for Suzanne (Perez) Mohlis, or email suzanne.mohlis@dnhcsd.org 

For New Hartford classes, call 319-983-2206 and ask for Sabrina Mai, or email sabrina.mai@dnhcsd.org 

  

All classes will be offered in both the Dike and New Hartford locations. Preschool students must be 3 or 4 years of 
age on or before September 15th. Pre-K students must be 5 years old on or before September 15th. Preschool forms 
are needed to plan for class configurations and # of teachers. Kindergarten students must also be 5 years old on or 
before September 15th. Kindergarten registration forms need to be completed in order to send out Kindergarten 
Round-up dates and times.  

Currently, Kindergarten Round-up is set for Friday, April 12th in New Hartford and Thursday, April 11th and Friday, 
April 12th in Dike. 

  

	


